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Sunday, December 22 at 4:00 pm Messy Christmas, Parker Hall 

5:00 pm Worship in Sanctuary,  

followed by a Snack Supper in Parker Hall 

Christmas Eve, Tuesday, December 24 at 5:00 pm Moravian Lovefeast 
with musical prelude beginning at 4:30 pm 

Christmas Eve Communion, Tuesday, December 24 at 9:00 pm  

As we journey together toward Bethlehem this month,  

may the peace of Christ fill you,  

the joy of this season overwhelm you,  

and the love of God consume you. 

Merry Christmas! 

With love, 

From the Staff at Aldersgate UMC 

CHRISTMAS WORSHIP SCHEDULE 
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Choosing a Kindergarten can be a difficult decision for many parents. We hope to 

make the choice easier by hosting a meeting for parents of rising K5 children. We 

will meet in our K5 classroom on Thursday, December 6, at 9:15 am. Our Director, 

Jennifer Nelson, along with our K5 Teacher, Janet McNeer, will discuss our curricu-

lum and our daily K5 schedule. There will also be time for questions or specific con-

cerns parents may have regarding their child's placement. If you or someone you 

know have a child ready for Kindergarten beginning in the fall of 2014, please plan 

to join us on Friday, December 6. If this time isn't convenient for you, please con-

tact Jennifer at 268-5028 or jnelson@aumcsc.org to schedule a private tour of our 

facility. We would love to show you around! 

Registration for the 2014-15 school year will begin in January! 

Church members have priority placement over others on our 

waiting list.  If you or someone you know would like more 

information about our 2014-15 program, please contact Jen-

nifer at 268-5028 or jnelson@aumcsc.org.  

CDC CORNER 

Milk and Cookies with Santa 

is Thursday, December 5, 

from 6-8:00 pm in the Parker 

Hall. Proceeds to benefit the 

missions of the Joann Smith 

Circle, including Hands on 

Holidays and the Attaways.  

This is always fun for the lit-

tle ones! Join us! 

MILK AND 

COOKIES WITH 

SANTA  

The Questers Class Christmas 

Party will be at 6:00 pm on 

Saturday, December 7, in the 

Parker Hall. Cost of the dinner 

is $10.00. Payment and reser-

vations are due by Saturday, 

November 30. 

Aldersgate is once again partnering with Lake For-

est Elementary for "Backpack Buddies" during the month of 

December. This program helps provide food over the week-

ends for almost 30 children, many of whom leave school on 

Friday and have very little to eat until they return to school on 

Monday. We need donations of kid-friendly, individual serv-

ings of a variety of meals and snacks. Food that does not need to be refrigerated or 

heated is preferred.  

We will be packing food for the first two weekends in December and for Christmas 

break. Since the children are out of school for two weeks, we will send home food 

several times the week before Christmas. Please bring items from the list below by 

Sunday, December 15, to the Mac Vinson classroom (put by the windows). Contact 

Adrienne Patrick at adriennepatrick@hotmail.com with questions or if you would 

like to help pack the food during December. Thank you! 

Breakfast foods: cereal bars, pop tarts, instant grits, individual servings of cereal 

(We have a lot of instant oatmeal for now.) 

Lunch/Dinner: ravioli, Beefaroni, macaroni & cheese, Vienna sausages, soups, spa-

ghetti, chicken/tuna salad kits, veggie cups (Pop top containers that are microwav-

able) 

Fruits: applesauce, raisins, fruit cups 

Snacks: granola bars, Cheez-Its, Jello, pudding, crackers, individual packets 

Two quart gallon Ziploc bags (to pack the food) 

**Lake Forest also recommends small jars of peanut butter and sandwich thins 

(would need to expire late December, so these can be brought in December 15-17) 

for the children to take home over Christmas break. 

BACKPACK BUDDIES  
The Greenville 

S t o r y t e l l e r s 

Guild will meet 

on Saturday, December 14 at 

11:30 am in the 

Soul Café for 

their Christmas 

Luncheon. 

mailto:jnelson@aumcsc.org
mailto:jnelson@aumcsc.org
mailto:adriennepatrick@hotmail.com


 

Circle of Friends will have 

their Christmas Buffet 

Luncheon at the Poinsett Club 

on Tuesday, December 17, at 

12 Noon. The reservation 

d e a d l i n e  i s  F r i d a y , 

December 13. Please mail 

your $20.00 (all inclusive) by 

check to Jeanne Searson, 815 

Edwards Road, Unit 85, 

Greenville, SC 29615. If you 

have questions you may call 

Jeanne at 244-2042. This is a 

single adult group which 

meets each month for dinner 

and fellowship. All singles are 

welcome to join us! 

Our Christmas program is Tuesday, December 3. 

Breakfast will begin at 9:30 am in Parker Hall, 

followed by the program. Bring a dish to share. 

Please join us for this special celebration of 

Christmas! 

Childcare is available for Women of Faith partici-

pants. For more information, contact Johannah 

Myers at 244-1820 or jmyers@aumcsc.org. 
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WOMEN OF FAITH:  SONG S OF PRAISE 

Matthew 7:7 ñAsk and it will be given to you; seek and you will find; 

knock and the door will be opened to you.ò Several weeks ago, the Wor-

ship Committee sent out a request for donations for the purchase of an 

artificial tree for our Chrismon Tree in the Sanctuary. In addition, we 

asked for consideration for the purchase of wreaths to adorn our church. 

Within 10 minutes of the article being sent via an e-blast, I received the 

first phone call with the cost of the tree to be completely covered by a generous do-

nor. The next morning, another generous donor called and I have experienced several 

similar calls since them. Thus, we were able to purchase a 10ô foot tree and all of the 

16 wreaths which we will be enjoyed THIS  year.  

We are truly blessed to be part of such a caring church. On behalf of the Worship 

Committee and Aldersgate, thank you all.  -Marian Rose 

ASK AND IT WILL BE GIVEN TO YOU  

ORDER YOUR POINSETTI AS 

This year Advent begins Sunday, December 1. Please consider 

purchasing a poinsettia in honor or memory of that special some-

one. The cost of each poinsettia is $12.00. These will be placed in 

the Sanctuary for the Sunday, December 15 service and will re-

main there through Christmas Eve. We will collect funds for the 

honorariums and memorials until noon on Tuesday. December 

10. Any monies collected above our cost will be given to the Good Samaritan Fund.  

Thank you, Worship Committee 

What Will You Bid On???  Even though we will not have the 

Craft Bazaar this year, the Christmas Silent Auction is still on 

GO! On Sunday, December 8, join us in Parker Hall for a look 

at our great items to bid on. Are you looking to make a trip to 

the Zoo in the future? We have your tickets to bid on. River-

banks Zoo and the North Carolina Zoo in Asheboro, NC have donated. Gift certifi-

cates, childrenôs clothing, books, free oil changes are just a few items available.  

Join us during the morning on Sunday, December 8, to view and bid on your favor-

ite items to help the Attways Thailand Missions. If you have any questions, please 

call Susan Hamilton in the Church Office. 

CHRISTMAS SILENT AUCTION 

MORAVIAN 

LOVEFEAST: 

It has been a tra-

dition at Alders-

gate each year to have our col-

lege and high school students 

serve as dieners at the Mora-

vian Lovefeast on Christmas 

Eve. We are going to continue 

that tradition. Please wear 

black pants and white shirts or 

blouses. We also have a need 

for people to pour coffee dur-

ing the Lovefeast. (You will 

be able to return to your seat 

to enjoy the feast.) Finally, we 

need help with the cleanup 

after the service. If you are 

interested in participating in 

this very special service, or 

would like to help pour coffee 

or clean up afterward, please 

contact Marian Rose at rose-

woodmanor@charter.net or 

288-7260. 

mailto:rosewoodmanor@charter.net
mailto:rosewoodmanor@charter.net
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A Festival of Nine Lessons and Carols 
Join us for worship at 8:45 or 11:00 am on Sunday, 

December 15, as the Chancel Choir presents a cele-

bration of the story of Jesus Christ through Sacred 

Scripture, carols, hymns and choir music. Our guest 

organist is Catie Moyer, guest tenor soloist, Tyler 

Henderson, and Kathryn Armstrong will be accom-

panying one of the anthems on the violin. Also, Ra-

chel Lawrence will be reprising her solo from last 

year.  

One of the anthems, "Carol of the Inn" by Raymond 

Haan, makes an apt comparison between the stable at the inn where Jesus was born, 

and the "inn" of our lives and hearts. The text is a prayer asking that Christ will ap-

pear in our hearts as He appeared in Bethlehem on that day so long ago. Our prayer 

is that Christ will dwell richly in your life and heart during this season. 
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Christmas Luncheon 
The Prime Timers 

Bridge Club will have 

the i r  Chr is tmas 

Luncheon on Mon-

day, December 9 at 

12:30 pm in Parker Hall. 

Please bring finger food to 

share. We will celebrate the 

season together. We will play 

bridge following our party. 

The Gathering 
A Time of Worship  

During Advent 
Each Wednesday during Advent, 

December 4, 11, 18, we will 

gather in Parker Hall at 5:30 pm 

for a fellowship meal, followed 

at 6:30 pm by a time of worship 

of Word and Table. Plan to make 

this part of your celebration of 

the coming of Jesus. The focus 

for our services will be Peace, 

Hope and Healing. 

The service on December 18 

will be a Blue Christmas Healing 

Service, which recognizes that 

some of us experience sorrow 

during the holiday season. 

Whether the loss or hurt occurred 

recently or years ago, many peo-

ple are in pain. Everyone is in-

vited to join us for our Blue 

Christmas Service in the Sanctu-

ary and take the opportunity for 

prayer, reflection and healing.  

MENU 

December 4: Pizza 

December 11: Turkey and  

trimmings 

December 18: Chili 

DECEMBER BRINGS SOME MESSY CHURCH FUN! 

We have two exciting Messy Church events coming in Decem-

ber! On Sunday, December 8, we have one of our ñregularò 

Messy Church events scheduled. Weôll be in the gym this time 

during the Sunday School hour. This Messy Church is all about 

ñWhat are we waiting for?!!ò  In other words, itôs all about Ad-

vent! Weôve got some great games and crafts planned. Every-

thing is designed to help kids and families celebrate Advent to-

gether, with plenty of ideas to take home and try together. 

On Sunday, December 22, we are excited to host our first ever Messy Christmas!! 

Messy Christmas will be our family-friendly Christmas worship service. At 4:00 pm, 

children and their families are invited to join us in 

Parker Hall for plenty of activities as we prepare for 

our Christmas worship service at 5:00 pm.  While the 

activities at 4:00 pm are geared for children and their 

families, everyone is invited to worship with us at 

5:00 pm in the Sanctuary. Weôll be telling the Christ-

mas story, singing hymns, and celebrating Holy Com-

munion together. The service will include a spontane-

ous (though well-planned) Christmas pageant! We 

may have 12 shepherds and 10 wise men. We might 

have 20 angels and 1 camel. Who knows what the evening will bring? Itôs going to 

be Messy ï but what a wonderful way to get ready for Christmas! After worship, we 

will have a snack supper together in Parker Hall. 

Volunteers are needed for both of these Messy Church events. Please let Johannah 

know if youôd be willing to help at either event or if you would be willing to help 

with the snack supper on Sunday, December 22. As always, check out our blog at 

http://messychurchaumc.blogspot.com/ for more Messy Church info! 


